
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 
DATE:   November 14, 2016 

TO:   MCWD Board of Managers  

FROM:   Telly Mamayek, MCWD Director of Communications and Education 

RE:  MCWD 50th Anniversary Plan   

 

At the November 17th MCWD Board of Managers meeting, the District’s Communications Program staff 

will be presenting a proposed schedule of activities to mark the District’s 50th anniversary in 2017.  Input 

from staff and the District’s Citizens Advisory Committee helped shape the proposal with assistance 

from event planner Kelly Cochrane, who also will be in attendance. A copy of the presentation will be 

made available at the meeting. 

If you have any questions in advance, you can contact me at tmamayek@minnehahacreek.org or 952-

641-4508.  
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